
Alano by the Bay 
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 
Monday, October 8, 2018, 6:45 p.m. 

  
Lynda (Vice Chair) called the meeting to order at 6:45 p.m. Attending: Candy, Erin, Linda, Lisa, Lynda. 
 
Minutes of the September 10 meeting were approved, with grateful thanks to Linda for taking them. 
 
The remainder of the meeting focused on planning for the Halloween Party and Game Night on October 
26. 
 
Our next meeting will be held the second Monday as usual: November 12, 2018, at 6:45. 
 
Minutes taken by Lisa M., Secretary 
 


